
Virtual Report Launch
The Impact of Race and Colour on the Enjoyment of 

Human Rights by Persons with Albinism in South Africa
The Centre for Human Rights, Faculty of Law, University of Pretoria cordially invites you to 
the virtual launch of a research report on the Impact of Race and Colour on the Enjoyment 
of Human Rights by Persons with Albinism in South Africa. The study was conducted to 
provide greater insights into how race and colour-based discrimination impact persons 
with albinism in South Africa. The research makes important findings that are relevant 
for persons with albinism, their representative organisations, government departments 
and other stakeholders to formulate evidence-based interventions to combat race and 

colour-based discrimination against persons with albinism in South Africa. 

EVENT DETAILS
Monday 27 November 2023

09:00 – 12:00 (SAST)
Online via Zoom

For enquiries, kindly contact: sabeeha.majid@up.ac.za

REGISTRATION LINK

mailto:sabeeha.majid@up.ac.za
https://zoom.us/meeting/register/tJEpd-GrqTwsEtQYUuUI7J8mSeEzyX_riOg8

